
April 5,2006 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 3 23 99 

Re: Docket No. 060018 - Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS TelecodQuincy Telephone 
for approval of Interconnection Agreement with the City of Quincy d/b/a Netquincy d/b/a 
www. netquincy . com. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing in the above reference docket, TDS files this notice to address two page 
numbering errors that occurred during document formatting. Under the Terms and Conditions 
section, the interconnection agreement indicates a page 57 of 57, there is no page 57. Under the 
Appendix for LNP the interconnection agreement indicates a page 8 of 8, there is no page 8.  

Questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at (850) 875-5207. 

Thomas M. McCabe 
Manager-External Relations 
TDS TELECOM 

C!3P 

CQM 

CTR 

Cc: Jeff Bates 

ECR 

SCR 

107 W. 

3m TELEPHONE: 850.875.21 I 7  
FAX: 850.875.5226 


